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Synopsis of Coal
Mining Regulations

Coal mining righits of tHe Dominion,
inManitoba, Saskatchewan and Al-

berta, the Yukon Territory, the North-
West Territories and in a portion of
the Province of British Columbia, may
be leased for a Ierm of twenty-one
Years at an annual rentai of $1 an acre.
Not more than 2,560 acres will be
leased to one applicant.

Application for a lease must be
Mlade by the applicant in person to the
Agent or Sub-Agent of the district in
Which the rights applied for are sit-
Iiated.

In surveyed territory the land must
be described by sections, or legal sub-
divisions of sections, and in'ý unsur-
"'eyed territory the tract applied for

baibe staked out by the applicant
hiM>self.

Eýach application must be accorn-
IPatied by a fee of $5, which will be
refuîîded if the rights applied for are
tlOt available, but flot otherwise. A
royalty shall be paid on the merchant-
ýble output of the mine at the rate of
five cents per ton.

Trhe person operating the mine shail
tirflish the Agent with sworn returns
a1'ccunting for the full quantity of
41erchantable coal mined and pay the
royaîty thereon. If the coal mining
rIgl1ts are not being operated, such re-

týjsshould be furnished at least once
SYear
l'he*lease wilI include the coal mnin-

'ngrights only, but the lessee may be
Rbmît ted to purchase whatever avail-

n je surface rights may be considered
flecessary for the working of the mine
~t the~ rate of $10 an acre.
,jor full information, application

bOhild be made to the Secretp.-y of the
ePartment of the Interior. Ottawa,

rt t 0 any Agent or Sub-Agent of Do-
''LnIands. W. W. CORY,

b'ePtlty Minister of the Interior.
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